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Response to Council Questions Regarding the Recommended Budget.

Staff: Department:

Maurice Jones, Town Manager Town Manager

Amy Oland, Director Business Management

Overview: The Council requested additional information regarding the Town Manager’s Recommended
Budget.

Recommendation(s):

That the Council acknowledges receipt of the Town Manager’s response to questions regarding the
Recommended Budget.

Attachments:

· Response to Questions (to be provided via email and added to this item before the

meeting)

The Agenda will reflect the text below and/or the motion text will be used during the

meeting.

By accepting the report, the Council acknowledges receipt of the Town Manager’s
response to questions regarding the Recommended Budget.
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